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TO: Washington State Utilities and _];ransportation Commission
FROM: Daniel Dolson, Presidentf;"
Dutchman Marine, LL.C
DATE: October 17, 2003
RE: Initiation of Service Progress Report for Certificate BC-00126

Dutchman Marine anticipates beginning passenger ferry service after significant
expansion at key waterfront developments near planned ferry terminals on Lake
Washington and at the western marine terminals. Because Dutchman Marine, LLC has
no direct involvement with the development of commercial or residential properties near
the planned passenger ferry terminals, it is impossible to forecast with any certain
accuracy the date which Dutchman Marine will begin service on Lake Washington.

Dutchman Marine continues to develop its passenger ferry service operations plan. The
company is prepared to initiate the required environmenta] i mpacts studies, parking
studies, and docking studies as terminals near readiness.
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